Newsletter — November 2022

November! Time to put the clocks back one hour on Sunday the 6th.It is also a time to remember
and honour those who served Canada, and other countries, in times of unrest. We hope everyone
had a happy Halloween full of yummy treats and fun! We ask that you please save all Halloween
treats and candy for at home. We are also encouraging children to eat healthy snacks and start

the day with a good breakfast. If your child is here all day, please pack a good-sized lunch and
afternoon snack. Weare noticing that some children are hungry after their morning work and are
eating their lug ime. We are lucky to have such a nice weather
during this Jo.please ensure that your child comes to
Centre /

and women who

November Birthday

Evelyn November 1
Lincoln November 5

Mileva November 11

Important Dates
e will be closed for REMEBERBANCE DAY on 11th.
& Share days are Thursday and Friday for Preschool room. Please do not send toys any other

10-PJ Day
B-Crazy Hair Day
Risney Shirt Day




